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NEWSLETTER, November 2001

SPECIAL COMMITTEE MEETING

To manage several pressing items that cannot wait till our next meeting (the AGM on

February, 21%, 2002) there will be a committee meeting on Monday evening, 10"

December. Some of the items to be discussed are:

» The future of the Lutheran Cemetery Paddock (corner of Chatsworth & Penshurst
Roads)

« Our response to the EIS on sand mining, if it has been released by then.

« The wind generator proposal for the Bridgewater area, west of Portland.

Members that wish to have input should either contact a committee member prior to the

meeting, or turn up on the evening. We will meet at Dianne Luhrs' place starting at 6:30

pm (BYO dinner).

OUR CHRISTMAS PARTY — WED 12TH DECEMBER, AT WANNON FALLS
This is what you really wanted to hear about!

It will be at the Wannon Falls, meeting at the Cricket Oval at the top of the hill, from
6:00pm onwards on Wednesday, 12" December. BYO for a Bar-BQ. Later we will retire
to the Grimes' at Morgiana for Christmas Pud & coffee.

All welcome (including friends & relatives).

AGM — 21ST FEBRUARY 2002

Bring along ideas for next years
speakers and excursions, and volunteers
for the committee positions! i%

PAST EXCURSIONS

Last Sunday (18™) seven of us braved
the wind and rain to inspect the native
grasslands at Sally & Robin Jackson's
place (Lake Repose) — followed by an
inspection of their kitchen (warm) and
then their garden (things were fining up).
Later we went to Dunkeld and wandered
around the base of Mount Sturgeon for a
couple of hours before doing an
inspection of Dave & Lyn's kitchen.




